
The FSTC invites you to a workshop focusing on

Empowering The Next Generation of Black Businesses 

The FSTC invites young entrepreneurs, small business

owners, and professionals seeking to establish their own

businesses to join our upcoming workshop on 03 October

2024, focused on Empowering the Next Generation of

Black Businesses. This event seeks to bridge the gap

between these individuals and essential financial and non-

financial resources, fostering economic empowerment,

improving financial literacy, and ultimately promote equitable

economic growth.

Register now using the link below and be a part of an

opportunity to connect, learn, and drive transformation

within the financial sector

The workshop will be held in Gauteng, additional

information regarding the location and time will be

released at a later stage.

https://forms.office.com/r/NpRgwQzUGX


